
 

  
 

 
   

 

Dear Parent/carer 

End of Term Arrangements 

The school closes on Friday 20th December at 1.30pm for the Christmas break.  

The morning of our final day will operate as normal from 8.55am with an earlier lunch from 
12.30 until 1.20pm.  Buses will arrive at the school between 12.45 and 1.00 pm to enable 
any pupil wishing to have lunch first to do so. 

Friday 20th will be a non-uniform day where pupils, if they wish, may give a donation to 
support our charity fundraising. 

The new session begins on Monday 6th January 2020 at 8.55am.  

May I extend my very best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year to all 
pupils, parents and carers. 
 

Yours sincerely  

T Black 
Headteacher 
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